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Young Voices 2021    

14.10.2020 

Dear Parents,  

We have an exciting opportunity to sing at Young Voices at Sheffield Arena on 10th June 

2021.  

We attended last year and the children had a wonderful time and it was an amazing 

experience. This event involves singing with schools from other areas in an enormous choir.  

We are following all the Covid guidance and are regularly been kept up to date by the 

Young Voices team. We will pass on any changes in guidance as the term progresses 

and /or the guide lines change. 

We will leave school at approximately 11.30am to go the venue to rehearse. We will spend an 

afternoon rehearsing and the concert will start at 7pm and ends at approximately 9.15pm. 

We plan to be back at school by 11pm.  

We are aware that this will be a very late night for the children, therefore we request that 

children are in school by playtime (10.30) the following day at the latest. 

The cost of this visit will be £15.00; this amount is a non- refundable payment to pay. 

Please complete the slip below to consent to your child and payment. Once payment is 

received your child will receive a Music room logon so they are able to practise the songs 

and dances at home, this is before we are able to start our Glee Club sessions again. 

Children will also need to wear a t-shirt for the performance. Children can wear a plain 

white t-shirt or buy the official YV Special Edition shirt for £12. 

Please return the slip below by 6th November 2020. Please be aware that slips returned 

after this date cannot be guaranteed a place.  

 Miss Lonsdale 
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Young Voices 2021  

I give permission for ____________________________________ 

 to attend Young Voices on Thursday 10th June 2021.  

I give/do not give permission for …………………………………… to take part in the Young 

Voices ‘Biggest Sing’ Guinness World Record Attempt on 2nd February 2021. 

I have paid the £15.00 via Parent Pay           At the school office  

Signed _____________________________ Date ___________ 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Children will also need a T-shirt for the performance. We are using the office YV 

special Edition T Shirts this year at a cost of £12.00 which includes a mini torch 

and a charity wrist band, a lanyard and poster. 

 

Please return the reply slip with payment by Friday 6th November 2020. 

 

Miss Lonsdale 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Young Voices 2021    

 

Child’s name ________________________________________ 

 

Class___________ 

 

 

T Shirt @ £12.00 Size:                                   Number: 

 

 

 

Total payment enclosed ______________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature ________________________ 
 

 

 

 


